

## Attention: Parents and Carers of students in Years 4-6 Student Wellbeing and Engagement Survey

At Boat Harbour Primary School the wellbeing of our students is a top priority. We want to hear directly from our students about how they're feeling and what's happening in their lives.

Students in Year/s 4-6 will soon be participating in the *Student Wellbeing and Engagement Survey*. This important survey helps us build a clear picture of our students' current wellbeing and identify ways we can better support them to thrive and engage in learning. The more students who take part, the more meaningful the insights will be.

This survey is part of the Department's Child and Student Wellbeing Strategy.

## **Survey Details:**

When:  $1^{st} - 5^{th}$  September 2025

Who: Grades 4 to 6

What do I need to do: You and your child don't need to do anything. The survey will

be done in class time and will not require your child to prepare

in any way.

A letter with more information has been sent home with all Year 4-6 students. This includes a list of Frequently Asked Questions and a form to return if you do not want your child to participate.

If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact the school office on 64451187.

Thank you for supporting our efforts to ensure every student feels safe, supported, and ready to learn.